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Votes are in for 2013 Monthly Competition Categories!
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Members expressed their opinions with their votes for 2013
There were clear winners for many of the monthly competition 

categories for 2013. Ballots were cast both online for the first time with 
SurveyMonkey and in person at the December meeting. 

Hopefully all LPS members will find categories  “in their wheelhouse” 
of interest. Whether you use existing images from your collection or plan to 
shoot new work all year long, good luck in the monthly competition in 
2013! We look forward to seeing some incredible work as usual! 

See the next page for all 2013 categories.

Voting results by grouping
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2013
Monthly LPS Photo Categories

January-Scenic

February-Your Best Shot

March – Religious Structures

April – Abandoned Buildings

May – Reflections
June – Transportation

July – Seminar
August – Seminar
September – Rocks or Stones

October– Wildlife, Excluding Birds
November – Street Shots, Must include People

December – Old Things

Keep handy and print out
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The Episcopal Church Home presents its Cornerstone Award
to an Outstanding LPS Member
 The December 2012 issue of the ECH Newsletter indicates that LPS Board Member Al Boice has 
been awarded  the Episcopal Church’s annual Cornerstone Award.  The full front page article lists the many 
years Al has been involved in the ECH community.  
 In another publication, the ECH 2010 Annual Report also states that “the Kentucky Association of 
Homes and Services for the Aging,  selected Al Boice as the top Adult Volunteer in the state. His photos 
grace this Annual Report as well as every monthly newsletter.”
 Al has been involved in the Episcopal Church Home for many years. The newsletter mentions that Al 
was one of the reasons that the LPS started meeting at the ECH for their monthly meetings as well as board 
meetings and banquets. Al has also been involved in the Kentucky Society of Natural History and it is no 
coincidence that the Society hosts their monthly meetings and annual banquet at the Episcopal Home as 
well. 
 Because of Al’s longtime involvement with LPS, he has also been awarded a lifetime LPS 

membership. Al also handles all digital submissions, coordination of judges and 
LPS facility needs. 

 It is this kind of dedication and spirit that demonstrates that LPS not only has 
some wonderfully talented photographers, but that our members are superb 
volunteers and citizens in our community. 

Congratulations to Al from the LPS Board and all LPS Members!

Al Boice

Annual Report 2010

2010 ECH Annual Report



Don’t miss the LPS Annual Awards Night at the February meeting!
Everyone is looking forward to the February 13th meeting for the Annual Awards. It’s going to be fun to see the 

winning images for the year and see who comes home with the goods! Please join us for the 
annual awards and monthly competition! If you have not done so already, please bring  your 
2012 award winners to the January meeting!

Reminders 

Please bring a check, for your 2013 dues. Annual dues are $35 per household. Please 
note that If you plan on competing in January, you will have to have your dues paid by the 

January meeting date. 

Dues are Due by January!

Submit Your Best Shot for the monthly meetings
 As we have mentioned before there will be one entry per month per member for their Best Shot, and it is open 

to all members. This is not a contest but a way for members to share something they are proud of 
and to provide a way to share images that might not fit a particular category -- so it is wide open. 

The photo can be from any time but should be your original work, color, B&W, manipulated or 
whatever. If you elect, your name can be mentioned when the image is shown. 

Remember though that the submission  guidelines for the monthly digital contest are different than Your Best 
Shot Digital Image. Your “Best Shot” Digital Image are due as late as the day before the monthly meeting.

Here are the differences in submission requirements. 

Monthly Digital Submissions-Submit Digital Images to
 digentries@louisvillephotographic.org.
Your Best Shot Digital Image-Submit through Contacts tab at LPS Website at 
http://www.louisvillephotographic.org/contacts
See “Send Inquiry to” line. State “Do not mention name” if you do not want your name mentioned when 

 displayed.
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Link and Learn
Every month we will try to list any valuable websites or resources that have come our way in the past month. 

An interesting series of links to get you started in the new year.
http://www.lightstalking.com/dont-miss-these-awesome-new-photography-links

 Quote of the Month

 “ Twelve significant photographs in any one year is a good crop”. – Ansel Adams

(This is a repeat from last January, but I think it is a good way to start the photographic year)-The editor
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Three Winners in the Alphabet Slide Show
Again for 2012, several members did a wonderful job putting together slide presentations 

representing the alphabet, while the audience judged the results. Congratulation to the 
winners!
The winners were:
1st   Kay Sherrard, LPS Categories Through The Years.

2nd Gertrude Hudson, Windows
3rd, Gordie Smith, ABC’s

Ken Tripp to Speak at January 9th LPS Meeting
! Back by popular demand....Scratch that.  Make it “Because LPS couldn’t find any other speaker at the 
last minute”, Ken Tripp will be speaking at the January meeting. The topic of the night will be “Time, Place and 
Travel”
Please join us for this meeting, whatever “Time, Place and Travel” means. 
The editor. 

http://www.lightstalking.com/dont-miss-these-awesome-new-photography-links
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DIGITALS COLOR PRINTS MONOCHROME 
PRINTS NOVICE PRINTS

1st
Deborah Brownstein

“Eagle”

Deborah Brownstein

“Chilly Cuddle”

Ken Tripp

“Gorilla Portrait”
Lisa Brown

“This Way Mama”

2nd
Ken Tripp

“Flamingo in Water”

Ted Heitzman

“Baboon Wake Up Call”

Ken Tripp

 “Monkey Pit Stop”

Bob Roth

 “Pensacola”

3rd
Steve Hamilton

“Got Milk”

Ken Tripp

“Elephant Side”

Lisa Koger

“Mess O’Meer”

Lisa Brown

 “Hakuna Matata”

H.M.
Ted Heitzman

“Wake Up Kitty”

John Holthaus

“Jelly FIsh”

George Sherrard

 “Gators at 
Gatorland”

Sharon White

“Polly Wants a 
Picture”

H.M.
Jeanie Herold  

“Camel”

Ken Tripp

“Sleeping Flamingo”

Kay Sherrard

“Chillin Out”

Lisa Brown

“Bored”

H.M.
Deborah Brownstein

“Feeding Time”

George Sherrard

“Flamingoes of 
Gatorland”

Ted Heitzman

“Eyes of the Albino 
Tiger”

Jack Cooney

“Love Them Snickers 
Bard”

H.M.

Deborah Brownstein

“ Inside Looking 
Out”

December Digital Winners

November 2012 Topic: Zoo   Judge:  LPS Members in attendance

Congratulations to the December Winners!
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Deborah Brownstain

“Eagle”

Ken Tripp

“Flamingo in Water”

Steve Hamilton

“Got Milk”



LPS Board of Directors and ResponsibilitiesLPS Board of Directors and Responsibilities

President Nick Roberts

1st Vice President Open

2nd Vice President Byron Butler

Treasurer Steve Hamilton

Secretary Catherine Balfe

Summer Seminars David Becker

Field Trip Coordinator/
Student Division  KY State 

Fair
Deborah Brownstein

 Website Kay Sherrard

Mailings, Flyers, PO Box Gertrude Hudson

Editor Ken Tripp

Past President Al Wollerton

March of Dimes Ted Heitzman

Digital Submissions /
Judging / Facilities Al Boice

www.LouisvillePhotographic.Org December 2012

Three Louisville Locations:
-1440 Bardstown Road 
-The Summit 
-Shelbyville Rd. Plaza
http://murphyscamera.com

Two Louisville Locations; 
-9451-S116 Westport Rd. 
-3965 Taylorsville Rd 
http://www.motophotoky.com

Support our LPS Sponsors!

About the Louisville Photographic Society
Membership in LPS is open to everyone. You 

must be a member of LPS to submit photos for 
competition. The areas of competition are Color 
Prints, Monochrome and Digital submissions. No 
more than 6 entries may be submitted, with no more 
then 2 entries in each group. 

A Novice Division has been created for people 
just entering photography. People entering the 
Novice Division may not also enter any of the above 
groups except Digital submissions, where they may 
submit two photos. Members of the Novice group 
may submit a total of three prints. The prints may be 
in color or monochrome. See the LPS website for 
complete rules, www.louisvillephotographic.org 
Digitals entries must be sent to 
digentries@louisvillephotographic.org, and must be 
received two weeks before the meeting. 

Monthly meeting-Second Wednesday at 7:30 PM          
Click for Map
Episcopal Church / Retirement Home, 7504 
Westport Rd, Louisville, KY 

Outdoor Photo Gear
440 Commercial Drive 
Suite 101
Louisville, KY 40223
(502)-244-2888
www.OutdoorPhotoGear.com
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